
 
 We believe that safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. 

At Lambley we are committed to keeping our children safe from harm. Lee Christopher, Rebecca Shardlow and Jennifer Swinburne have 
responsibility for safeguarding & child protection. If we have any concerns reported to us we will always take action to protect a child and inform the 

relevant agencies. 

 

 

Life at Lambley 
Be ready, respectful and resilient 

 

Friday 10th March 2023      Spring Newsletter 3 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Not even the snow can stop us! 
 

 

The fun-filled action packed days have continued over 
the last couple of weeks – not even the snow has 
stopped us! 
 
The children have learnt so much through the lessons, 
activities and opportunities available to them during 
this time and have spoken so positively about their 
learning.  
 
Y5/6 undertook CPR workshops; learning the 5 rules of 
CPR, the importance of looking after yourself and why 
people undertaken CPR. The trainer was amazed by 
their knowledge, effort and attention during what was 
a very important life-skills focused lesson.  
 
Beech and Oak have also continued their work with 
Dan from DCP drumming. He has been so impressed by 
how quickly they pick up new skills and recall prior 
learning.  
 
World Book Day was celebrated by us all; with amazing 
costumes, countless books and reading aplenty! Thank 
you for supporting such an important day in the school 
calendar.  
 
I would also like to thank those parents who attended 
the Pine Coffee Morning to formally welcome Mr. 
Norris to the school. It was great to see you there, eat 
cake and learn a bit more about Mr. Norris. I know he 
truly appreciated your company and time.  
 
Finally, and despite the snow, school has undertaken an 
Art Day today. These curriculum days provide time to 
celebrate one particular subject, to teach many new 
skills and ensure that previous skills and techniques can 
be recalled and used in a new piece of work. I have 
been blown away by the quality of the art work today 
and have asked the classes to share some of the work 
on Dojo with you all. 
 
Kind regards 

Lee Christopher 
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Parking 
I appreciate that there are not a lot of parking spaces in and around 
school, but wanted to send a plea from me—please be considerate and 
mindful of everyone’s safety when parking before and after school.  
 
The roads around school are busy and parents, carers and children are 
regularly crossing the road at these key times. There are buses that drop-
off and collect children every day at these key times too.  
 
Please pay particular care on Catfoot Lane. All parents and children have 
to pass Catfoot Lane to enter or leave school and so it is an area that 
needs particular consideration. Furthermore, please remember that it is 
also a road with a no stop/parking restriction between 8am-4:30pm. 
Again, this is for all our safety. 
 
Please also be mindful of other people’s driveways, ensuring that we do 
not block drives and make it difficult for those living around school to get 
off of their own driveways. By working together, we can keep traffic 
flowing, increase visibility for those walking/crossing and make the roads 
around school as safe as possible. 

 
Thankfully we have not had any accidents and I want it to remain that 
way. Please do all you can to ensure safety and consideration for all. 
 

Reading Emoji Challenge  
I would like to say well done to all the children who entered the Reading 
Emoji Challenge set last week. I would also like to thank all parents and 
carers for encouraging and supporting the children with this (as well as 
your kind words about the challenge). 
 
We had so many entries and I was so pleased to hear the children speak 
so enthusiastically about it. Every child who entered has received a 
reading badge and the three winners each won a book from the vending 
machine! 
 
Our winners were: 
Reggie M, Martha B and Stan D. 
 
Well done to all those who entered and a special well done to our 
winners! 


